Barcelona, the lith May 1982

Mr. X.L. Pelli(:@?r,

St. Augustine, Florida

Dear S-Li,y

Everything is under control, but I was surprised, to see in
your letter to Juan Viectory that you say that the arrival will
be the 71th September instead of the 15th previously decided..
This change does not disturb the Menorcan schedule snd I cope
that everything will be alright.

Mr. Ensenyat , of the "Rotary Club" of Madrid, will right to
Chicago and may be he will phone you in connection with the
article in the Rotary Magazine. Mr. Insenyat is now in Roca
Ralon (Florida) for the meeting with Rotary people and I gave
him your telephone number. You could try to reach him in the
telephone. , !

/ /u
Next week I am sailing with my boat accross the/ Mediterranean
and I shall be back in Menorca in Avgust 15th. Should you need

something from Menorca in the meantime, please phone oy address
t0 Juan Victory - Calle Norte nQ 2 , Mahdn. /
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